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____________ to the Lord, the _____________ who __________! (1-6)

__________________ to the Lord, the _______ who __________! (7-10)

________________, for the Lord is __________… (11-13)

WORSHIP THE KING AMONG THE NATIONS! 
Psalm 96 / Caleb Klontz / August 13, 2023

OUR MISSION
As we proclaim biblical truth, we cultivate relationships that are 

intimate with Christ, active in the Church, & loving the community.



SPOKANEVBC.ORG
3021 S. Sullivan Road, Veradale, WA 99037 

(509) 928-5161 / vbc@spokanevbc.org

GIVING REPORT
General: August $28,888, YTD $668,096
Building Fund: Given $44,487

WELCOME TO
VALLEY BIBLE CHURCH

August 13, 2023

JOYCE ANTHONY  
MEMORIAL SERVICE
A memorial service for Joyce 
Anthony will be held at VBC 
tomorrow, Aug. 14, at 11 am.

TECHNOLOGY TEAM  
VOLUNTEERS NEEDED
If you have tech skills in audio, video, 
or lighting, we want to invite you to 
join the VBC Technology Team! Email 
benjamin@spokanevbc.org to apply.

ATTN: LIFE GROUP LEADERS
An upcoming Life Group Leader 
gathering is planned for Saturday, 
Aug. 26, at 9 am. It is essential that 
leaders make every effort to attend. 

LIFE GROUP SIGN-UPS
Life group sign-ups begin Sunday, 
Aug. 27! If you aren't in a life group, 
this is a great time to find one that 
fits your schedule. If you are already 

 ANNOUNCEMENTS

in a life group, please communicate with your life group leader about your 
commitment for this upcoming session. The fall session begins the week of 
Sept. 17. For more information about Life Groups, go to spokanevbc.org/
life-groups.

CHURCH BEHIND THE CHURCH
On Sunday, Aug. 27, at 10 am, we will have our worship service behind the 
VBC building. Bring your own chair, sun protection, and picnic lunch to enjoy 
after the service. If you would like to be baptized during this service, please 
contact the church office, (509) 928-5161.

MEN'S LEADERSHIP INITIATIVE
Men, ages high school and older, who are interested in growing in leadership 
roles are invited to read The Conviction to Lead by Albert Mohler this 
summer. The first in-person meeting will be this fall. 

PARTNER SCHOOLS SUPPLIES DRIVE
We are collecting back-to-school items for our partner schools: University 
Elementary and CV Virtual School. Supply lists are available at the Welcome 
Counter. The schools have also requested Clorox wipes and Kleenex. Please 
drop donation items in the bin next to the church office.

 VISITING?
We're glad you're here! Be sure to stop by the Welcome Counter to pick 
up a Welcome Gift, which includes a booklet that explains everything you 
need to know about VBC. The folks there will also be happy to answer any 
questions you may have. 

The nursery is available during all 
three services for ages 0-3 years. 
For 9:30 and 11 am Kids Sunday 
School (ages 3 years - 5th grade), 
children may be checked in before 
each service starts at one of the 
VBC Kids Check-In stations, then 
attend the singing portion of the 
worship service with you before 
being dismissed to Sunday School.

SUNDAY CHILDCARE & VBC KIDS MINISTRY

 8 am Childcare
Nursery | 0 - 3 Years Old | 122

 9:30 am Childcare/Sunday School
Nursery | 0 - 3 Years Old | 122
3 Yrs - 5th Grade | VBC Kids Wing

11 am Childcare/Sunday School
Nursery | 0 - 3 Years Old | 122
3 Yrs - 5th Grade | VBC Kids Wing

IMPORTANT DATES
Aug. 14 - Joyce Anthony memorial

Aug.16 - No youth group

Aug. 17-20 - Family Camp

Aug. 23 - Youth group resumes

Aug. 26 - Life Group leader meeting

Aug. 27 - Church Behind the Church

Sept. 9 - Men's Breakfast

Sept. 10 - Fall Kick-off

Sept. 14 - Understanding Your  
Grief Support Group begins

Sept. 17 - Life Group session begins

The 12-week Understanding Your 
Grief Support Group is for anyone 

who is grieving the death of a loved 
one, designed to help understand 

and encourage healthy mourning in 
a safe Christian environment. 

The fall session runs Sept. 14 
through Dec. 7 and meets Thursday 

evenings at VBC. 

Pick up a brochure at the Welcome 
Counter for more information and 

to register. 

GRIEF SUPPORT GROUP

We are pleased to offer a new 
Sunday School option during 
the 9:30 service this fall with 
a curriculum “in between” 

elementary and middle/high 
school. 

This class, aimed at students 
ages 12-18, will be especially 
helpful for students who have 

special needs or those who are 
non-traditional learners and 

would benefit from alternative 
teaching styles.  

This class will use the Answers 
in Genesis curriculum and will 
be tailored to the students in 

attendance. 

We are also looking for a  
co-teacher and assistants for 

this class. Please call Stephanie 
Painter at the church office, (509) 
928-5161, for more information.

NEW MINISTRY


